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Growing Oregon’s Economy is the Path to Addressing Urgent
Priorities

Statement from Senate Majority Leader Kate Lieber on the June 2024 Revenue
Forecast

SALEM, OR – Today, the Office of Economic Analysis’ June 2024 Revenue Forecast indicated
that Oregon’s economy is continuing to stabilize and provided legislators with important
information about funds available for investment. Senate Majority Leader Kate Lieber (D –
Beaverton & SW Portland) released the following statement in response:

“Oregonians’ hard work is paying off. This stable economic forecast is welcome news,
especially given the urgent challenges we are facing. If we’re going to make the necessary
investments to address the drug crisis, homelessness, affordable housing, education funding,
and more, we need to keep growing our economy.

“Senate Democrats want to see Oregonians’ wages keep going up, more opportunities for
working families to move to Oregon communities, and local job creators expanding operations
across the state.”
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